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TODAY IS An “A” DAY 

 
 
Attention all 8th graders signed up to take AP World 9 in the fall…There will be a 
mandatory meeting in the JH Gym on Tuesday, June 11th at 2:15pm. You will receive your 
summer assignment at this meeting. Please email Mrs. Schlueter if you are unable to attend. 
Thank you! 
 
If you purchased a t-shirt from Yearbook Club, please stop by Mrs. I’s room, room 255 to 
pick it up any time today. 
 
It’s Yearbook Day!!!! During lunches today – lunch monitors will call you by table to go out to 
the pick-up tables outside of the Gymnasium. Look for the table labeled with the first letter of 
your last name. You will get your yearbook there. ONLY pre-purchased yearbooks are being 
distributed. If you did not buy a yearbook online, please DO NOT go out to the tables. This is 
for pre-orders ONLY. 
 
Attention all 7th grade students who will be attending the Bowling Field Trip…On 
Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday next week you will be able to purchase tickets to play laser tag 
or bumper cars. Tickets are $5 each and you can sign up during lunch to reserve your spot. 
 
A Message from the Library…Overdue notices are being distributed during first period classes 
this morning. Teachers – if you have a first period class you will probably find a stack of overdue 
notices on your desk. Thank you for your help with this. All books borrowed by students are due 
back in the Library by the end of the day on Monday. We need them back for inventory. Do you 
need a little more time to finish reading your book? We completely understand! Stop by the 
Library and talk to us about renewing your book for a few more days. Manga Club meets next 
Tuesday for the last time this year. It’s our Annual Manga Battle. Which series takes the title this 
year? Be sure to help select the winner. 


